
Dr. Karl Stein gives mathematics lectures

February 2, 1970

Dr. Karl Stein, professor of mathematics at the University of Munich, is visiting UCSD to give a series of
lectures on "several complex variables," Dr. Helmut Rohrl, chairman of the UCSD mathematics department,
announced today.

Stein, who will lecture until March 31, is world-renowned as an authority in the field of several complex
variables. He is a member of the Bavarian Academy of Sciences.


